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CENTRAL NEWFOUNDLAND WASTE MANAGEMENT  

TECHNICAL COMMITTEE MEETING – CNWM Office, 126 Roe Avenue, Gander 

             

          February 25, 2009 

9:30 a.m.   Draft 

 

Attendance: 

 

Jeff Saunders, Chair   Town of Grand Falls-Windsor 

Grant Horwood   Town of Gander 

Marjorie Gaulton   Norris Arm North 

Allan Scott   Ex-Officio 

Brian Beaton   Municipal Affairs 

Cory Grandy   Municipal Affairs 

Matthew Byrnes  Municipal Affairs 

Wayne Manuel  Bae NewPlan 

Ed Evans   Executive Director, CNWM 

Karen Dunphy   Admin. Assistant, CNWM 

 

Absent: 

 

Rev. Don Young – Sickness 

 

1. Mr. Bill Butler from High Point Industries attended the meeting and took part in 

discussions surrounding the Compost aspect at the Regional Site. 

 

2. Mr. Warren Strong from Strong Engineering gave a presentation on a design proposal of 

an Automated Scale System. 

 

3. The Progress Plans of each of the Local Waste Management Facilities were reviewed 

and discussed. 

 

4. The Progress Plans of the Regional Site were reviewed and discussed.  Items reviewed: 

- Scale house 

- Administration Building 

- Public Drop off 

- Maintenance Garage 

 

Next Technical Committee is March 19
th

, 2009 @ 9:30 a.m. at the CNWM office. 


